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Potential Hazardous Material: 7 August, 2018

The Huachuca City Police Department (HCPD) is pleased to report
the following information to the citizens of Huachuca City. The
Department of Public Safety (DPS) Hazardous Material Team tested a
sample of the unknown clear substance located at 310 Yuma Street in
Huachuca City. This test of the sample was completed on 8-8-2018 at
the Huachuca City Police Department (HCPD). The DPS Haz Mat
Team reports that the substance was not a Hazardous Material and
posed no risk to the pubilic.

Special thanks to the Whetstone Fire District Chief Bidon and his
team. Also thanks and praise goes out to the following contributing
agencies. Sierra Vista Police Department for the use of their Mobile
Command Post, the Cochise County Sheriff's Office Assist Team, The
Red Cross, The Fort Huachuca Hazardous Material Team/
Firefighters, AZ Rangers (Sierra Vista Chapter), Huachuca City
Senior Center and Town Staff.

The responsibility of providing safety and security to all is an on-going
mission for all Public Safety personnel. Thanks for your consideration
and cooperation during these situations.

Thank you.

Chief James L. Thies



